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October 5, 2004









30th Sept. 2004

Referees letter in support of Ms Jennifer Botha for CBBIA grant

I have known Jenny Botha since about 1997.  I was her MSc supervisor, and now her PhD supervisor.  Jenny is a very hard working, dedicated and bright student.  She is very committed to what she does.   She is professional and always gets the job done.  She has already published several papers in international and local journals, and has completed a number of her PhD chapters to date.  Many students obtained information from respondents, but never report back to them on the results and conclusions of their studies, often resulting in bad feelings and difficulties to students who do studies later. Jenny is very serious about the importance of producing the video report-back, and indeed to translate it into local languages.  Many of the individuals in the respective communities are illiterate and a video in their own language is an ideal means of supplying information.  Hence I fully support her request for project finance from CBBIA for this project.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need more information.

Yours sincerely

Prof. ETF Witkowski
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